Melbourne Cup Day Tuesday 3rd November
@Yarra Glen Race Track

It's on again, Melbourne Cup Day at Yarra Glen Racecourse, and T am sure we will have
as much fun this year as we have had in the past celebrations of this iconic event.
The racing club has kindly donated the use of fwo marquees, and an area on the main
promenade to display our classic cars to the public.

The cost to attendees will be the entrance fee to the racecourse only, so bring along
your picnic, or you may purchase meals at the many catering stalls.

This is a great day out with all the excitement of being at Flemington, without the
hassle, lots of entertainment, fashions on the field,( ladies and gentlemen dress up if
you wish and take home the inaugural trophy for the best dressed ABCCC member)
wine tastings, music, and of course we will run a sweep, any other gambling can be
carried out with the bookies or the TAB.

To help organise this event could you please notify me (colin.orown@hotkey.net.au

or on mobile 0408 343 176) if you plan to attend, and what car you would like to
display, it is important that we select the most interesting cars that we can; members
cars, not selected for display will be parked in the members car park adjoining the
track.



